
BPT 
September 10, 2018 

 
Members in attendance:​ Julie Brennan, Brian Buckner, Kristin Cocchiara, 
Rebecca DiNatale, Christina Falbo, Zahra’a Ghazle, Anthony Guzzetta, Sean 

McCabe, MaryJean McQuilkin, Rick Mueller, Amanda Van Huben 
 

   
  Review and update BPT plan for the 18/19 school year to reflect feedback from staff survey, district 

initiatives, and evaluation of 17/18 plan. 

 

 

Over the summer, conversations included possibly revising the structure of our plan. Since the district is 

looking to review the mission statement/strategic objectives, we have decided to keep the structure of 

our plan the same this year in anticipation of possible changes in the 19/20 school year.  

 

 

Timeline to ratification of BPT plan for 18/19: 
 

9/24--BPT will review updates to plan then email to staff 

10/1--Dan Milgate will join BPT to discuss/give feedback on plan 

10/2--Present plan to staff at Faculty Meeting (all staff invited) 

10/15--BPT will review staff feedback; revise plan if necessary; email final copy of plan to staff 

10/22, 10/23 staff voting  

 

 

Remainder of time spent in small groups revising section of the plan for this school year. Look for the 

email after 9/24 to see the updated plan :)  

 

 

 
 
 


